
First Marriage Course in Madrid 
 

Madrid, Spain, February to May 27, 2018  

By Manuel and Gisela Campillo 
pain Blessed Families 
Department organized a 
“Marriage Course”  for blessed 

couples in Madrid. 
It started on February and ended with 
the 7th and last session this Sunday, 
May 27th. 
10 blessed couples participated on this 
first ws. All couples were international 
and all of them with different 
experiences and different years of 

Blessing (some of them received the 
Blessing many years ago and other not 
so many). All couples could learn 
something more about communication, 
forgiveness, overcome and resolve 
conflicts, healthy sexuality, love in 
action, etc.  
This course is aimed at couples who 
want to make their relationship 
stronger. It offers an helpful guide of 
ideas and practical tools which will 
help them to establish a strong relation. 

At the end of the ws all couples 
showed their gratitude to the BFD for 
having organized this kind of ws and 
also showed interest in continuing to 
deepen.  
Participants asked to organize more of 
these workshops so that they can have 
the opportunity to invite friends and 
new couples as a preparation to receive 
the Blessing.  
Thank you!
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